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  V.  RECOGNITIONS  

  
A. Mrs. Kim Hopkins 

 In an announcement that came in late July, the 2018 TPSD Parent of the 
 Year  Kim Hopkins has been chosen as the parent of the year in the First 
 Congressional District.   

 
In addition to her fulltime job at the Walmart Pharmacy, Mrs. Hopkins 
works with the THS student council for Teacher Appreciation events, 
chaperones field trips, does tutoring sessions and reads to elementary 
students and serves as a member of the principals’ advisory committee. 

 
Not only did all three of her kids attend Tupelo public schools, now her 
grandchildren are as well. 
 

B. Mrs. Pamela Traylor 

 Mrs. Traylor will be recognized to express appreciation for the work that 
 she has done on behalf of students, parents, and staff in her position as 
 Director of Student Services. 

 

 


